
Item G3
Approving Appointments to Selection Committee, Former City Hall
The Mayor has forwarded the appointment of Glen Murray and Margaret Hornady to the 
Selection Committee for the former City Hall.  As you will recall, the City Council, by 
Resolution, requested the Community Redevelopment Authority market the former City Hall, 
review proposals received and submit a recommendation(s) to the City Council.  The Request 
for Qualifications set forth the procedure for review and selection of a redeveloper.  The 
process included the formation of a Selection Committee, comprised of CRA members, City 
Council representative(s), CRA Director, Historic Society representative, and another 
qualified individual possessing experience with redevelopment projects, to review and 
interview qualified redevelopers.  Approval of the appointment of Councilmember Murray 
and Councilmember Hornady to the Selection Committee is recommended.
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